
  

                      

 
 

 

 

State of California 

DEPARTMENT OF REAL ESTATE 
 

 

NEWS RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: February 8, 2011 

CONTACT: Bob Clark, (916) 522 - 9000  

 

Director of the California Office of Real Estate Appraisers to address California 
Real Estate Educators’ Conference. 

Free live streaming video broadcast from Conference, San Diego, Friday, February 25, 2011 
beginning at 9:00 am.  Public Invited. 

 
SAN DIEGO - The California Office of Real Estate Appraisers (OREA) and The California Department of Real Estate 
(DRE), in collaboration with the California Community College Real Estate Education Center offers appraisers, real 
estate professionals, educators, and the public an opportunity to participate in the San Diego Real Estate Educators’ 
Conference on Friday, February 25, 2011 beginning at 8:00 am. 
 
OREA Director Bob Clark will be the featured morning presenter at the conference, addressing current trends in 
California real estate appraisal licensing, enforcement issues, the impact of new and proposed legislation on the 
appraisal profession, and the regulation of appraisal management companies.  Mr. Clark is scheduled to present at 10 
a.m. 
 
Providing DRE updates at the conference will be Shelly Harkins, Manager of Education and Research.  Ms. Harkins will 
discuss current licensing statistics, recent revisions to continuing education offering regulations and a look ahead at 
proposed regulations.  Additional DRE informative materials will be provided in the conference packets. 
 
Individuals interested in this event may participate without charge via live online video streaming.  A computer, internet 
browser, and high-speed internet connection are the only technologies required.  Online participants may listen, view, 
and participate live with online questions.  To register, please visit: 
http://www.3cmediasolutions.org/pages/featuredWebcasts/CCCREECW.html   
 
The Real Estate Education Center pursues several activities throughout the year to meet its goal of enhancing real estate 
education in 106 community colleges in California.  Those activities include three real estate educator conferences each 
year in San Diego, Los Angeles, and Northern California regional locations. 
 
For more information, contact the California Office of Real Estate Appraisers at 1102 Q Street, Suite 4100 
Sacramento, CA  95811 Phone:  (916) 522-9000, California Department of Real Estate at 2201 Broadway, Sacramento, 
CA 95818 Phone (877) 373-4542, or the California Community Colleges Real Estate Education Center located at City 
College of San Francisco, Downtown Campus, 88 Fourth Street, Room 324, San Francisco, CA 94103 Phone (415) 
267-6550 email: Reec@ccsf.edu/reec  web:  www.ccsf.edu/reec 
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